
 
 
 
 

 

Ref. No. 422/2019  

 

6 June 2019 

 

Prof. Zhang Rong 

President 

Xiamen University 

 
Subject:  Invitation to the ASEAN University Network 2

nd
 International Health Promotion 

Conference, 20-21 August 2019, Manila, the Philippines 

 

Dear Prof. Zhang Rong, 

 
ASEAN University Network-Health Promotion Network (AUN-HPN) in partnership with University 

of the Philippines, and the AUN Secretariat will organize the AUN 2
nd

 International Health 

Promotion Conference under the theme “Moving Towards Healthy Universities in Asia” on 20-

21 August 2019 at the Novotel Hotel, Manila, the Philippines.  

 

The Conference aims to highlight the roles of universities in promoting healthy lifestyles and 

environments with the end-goal of empowering universities to embark on activities and programmes 

that promote health. The Conference will gather health promotion experts and practitioners, 

administrators, faculty, health professionals, and students. It will be a venue for various leaders and 

representatives of ASEAN universities to present best practices, lessons, and challenges in the 

creation of healthy universities and communities. 

 

The Conference will involve plenary speakers from various ASEAN universities discussing their key 

health promotion programmes and activities towards the creation of a healthy university. Also, 

selected research papers focused on certain themes will be presented by researchers, health promotion 

practitioners, faculty and students during the parallel sessions. 

 

In this regard, we would like to invite you to nominate representatives of your university to join 

the Conference and to submit abstracts of health promotion-related researches and/or projects 

for the parallel sessions. In order to confirm and facilitate your participation, we kindly request 

the representatives to submit abstracts online within 30 June 2019 and to register online by 15 

July 2019 at https://aunhpnmnl2019.wixsite.com/conference. The tentative programme and 

conference information are also available on the aforementioned website.  

 

We thank you for your consideration. Your kind support on this matter is very much appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

             
Teodoro J. Herbosa, M.D. 

Executive Vice President  

University of the Philippines 

Chairperson  

AUN 2
nd

 International Health 

Promotion Conference 

Organizing Committee 

Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya 

Chair, ASEAN University Network 

– Health Promotion Network 

(AUN-HPN) International Advisory 

Committee  

President, Mahidol University 

Choltis Dhirathiti, Ph.D.    

Executive Director  

ASEAN University Network 

 

 


